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CITY OF HANCOCK 
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
A public hearing will be held by the City of Hancock on Wednesday, August 21, 2013 
at  7:30 p.m. in the Hancock City Council Chamber at 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, 
Michigan. 
 
The purpose of the hearing will be to review a report on the existing Hancock Rental 
Rehab Program and receive public input on the following Michigan State Housing 
Development Authority, Office of Community Development Grant Application up to:  
 
$ 500,000 Rental Rehabilitation Program Grant Application for the creation of up to 
thirteen apartments in the Downtown.  
 
Public input is encouraged. 
 
 
 
 
Karen Haischer, CMC                                                                                                                     
City Clerk 
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